
 

 

Remember when Secretariat won the Triple Crown, The 

Godfather won Best Picture, and a first class stamp was 

8 cents? That same year, 1973, the curtain rose for 

Brigadoon at the Ritz Company Playhouse as its very 

first show! 

 

You may not have been there for the first season, but 

sometime since you’ve been a part of the Ritz family. 

You’ve seen our shows, donated in support of the theatre, 

appeared on stage, played in the pit band, or volunteered 

in many different ways, or maybe all of the above! 

Here is your 

 

INVITATION 
    

Come celebrate 45 years of live community theatre in 

Hawley and help us get started on the next 45 years! 

Please join us at the Ritz on 

Saturday, April 29th any time from 5-9 p.m.  

Food, friends, music, and memories.  

 

Tickets are $45 a person, $25 for children 16 and under. 

 

Become a ‘Friend of the Ritz’ as a Silver Angel ($250.) or 

Above and receive two (2) complimentary tickets to our 

Gala Celebration 

 

To RSVP please email theritz@ritzplayhouse.com. Tickets can be 

purchased at the door or by mailing checks to                           

The Ritz Playhouse, PO Box 158 Hawley, Pa. 18428. 


